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Renewal of contract with VolFirst for data/video services

SUMMARY:
The Information Technology Department recommends that the contract with VolFirst be renewed for
an additional two-year term due to the complications of switching all the equipment. The original
contract expires November 30 and allowed for one two-year renewal.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve two-year renewal.
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